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ñWhere the Spirit of the Lord is, there is freedom and 

all of us, with unveiled faces, seeing the glory of the 

Lord as though reflected in a mirror, are being 

transformed into the same image from one degree of 

glory to another.ò 2 Corinthians 3:17  

 

Dear Shopfront Volunteers and Donors 

Our main feature story in this our first Newsletter for 

2010 is Jiffy Foods (Celeste Corporation Pty Ltd). 

In January 2010, Ms Gemma Barnett, the daughter of 

John Barnett who now runs Jiffy Foods, rang The 

Shopfront to offer us any of their food that had not 

been used on Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday and 

Friday. Not only did they offer their wonderful food 

but they offered us the use of their refrigerated van, 

which we keep here, free of charge to transport the 

food. What a wonderful gesture! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Br Russell, Gemma & Br Peter 
 

What a pity stories such as Jiffyôs goodness does not 

supplant some of the sad ones that regularly occupy 

our media. Jiffyôs donation will save The Shopfront 

thousands of dollars and many hours of volunteerôs 

time making sandwiches. Thank you John, Gemma 

and Jiffy Foods 

Another huge benefactor is the 

St Vincent de Paul Society. It 

gives The Shopfront Food, 

Clothes,  Furn i tu re  and 

Vouchers, Phone cards, 

SmartRider travel cards as well 

as paying bills for those who 

are in extreme difficulties. Mr 

Neville McGill, who was President of the Maylands 

St Vincent de Paul, helps every Tuesday and 

Thursday in the interviews with our visitors. Our 

sincere thanks to Neville, Mr. Clement Astruc 

(WA President), Mr John Bouffler (the new 

CEO) and Mrs Colleen Williams, all from the St 

Vincent de Paul Society, for their invaluable 

assistance.  
 

Grateful thanks to all our wonderful volunteers 

who make The Shopfront a possibility. Not only 

do you give of your time to make our visitors 

feel at home, but some of you also provide food 

and money. All your help is invaluable and 

eases the pain and suffering of our visitors.  

Schools such as: 

§ Bindoon Catholic College 

§ Emmanuel College 

§ La Salle College - Midland 

§ Mt Lawley Senior High School 

§ Sacred Heart College - Sorrento 

§ Sacred Heart Primary - Highgate 

§ Irene McCormack College 

§ Trinity College 

§ Aquinas College 

§ CBC - Fremantle 

are constantly assisting us by their supportive 

presence as well as gifts of food and clothing. It 

is impossible to thank fully all our wonderful 

donors, including the Mad Cat Backpackers and 

numerous supporting firms, but we will do so in 

our following publications. 

 

In February the newly elected 

Bayswater Shire Council 

granted óThe Shopfrontô 

permission to handle food. We 

wish to thank the following 

Councillors for their strong 

support: Mayor Terry Kingston, Deputy Mayorï

Councillor Barry McKenna, Cnr Marlene 

Robinson, Cnr Sally Palmer, Cnr Graham 

Pittaway and Cnr Alan Radford. 

These Councillors spoke very strongly in 

support of The Shopfront and voted 

accordingly. There will need to be an upgrading 

of the Shopfront premises to accommodate all 

the Health regulations, but this will happen later 

in the year. 



Rest In Peace 

Geoff Fleet and Sue Davis 
May God be gracious to them and 

let His face shine upon them for 

eternity.  

We will miss them for their 

generous presence and their 

engaging personalities. They are in 

a better place with God. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A very Happy Easter  

sn xnt `kk `mc Fncôr

blessings throughout 

2010ð Br Peter Negus 


